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Memory is sacred
Remembering the memory of servicemen and law enforcement officers who died during the Second World
War and during the years of independence in honor of the Day of Memory and Honor in the secondary
school No. 53 of Yunusabad district, which was celebrated on May 9, and won over fascism In order to
celebrate the 74th anniversary of the victory, the school administration of 53 and the Tashkent Institute of
Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers organized a joint event titled "Holocaust Happiness."

The  event  was  attended  by  the  deputy  of  the  Yunusobod  district  of  the  National  Revival  Party  of
Uzbekistan Musaev Ulugbek Yuldashevich, the elders of the "Khusnobod" makhalla "Anorzor" makhallas,
the teachers and students of the military department of the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural
Mechanization, 53 - parents of schoolchildren and students. The event was opened by the director of the
school  №  53  Khudoyorova  Firuza  Mirkamilovna.  Then  the  deputy  Musaev  Ulugbek  Yuldashevich
congratulated the participants on the holiday. The elders of the makhallas remembered the difficulties of
the war era and their compatriots who overcame them.

Ergashev Heidar Ikramovich, senior lecturer of the Military Department, recalled the soldiers and law
enforcement officers who died during the years  of  independence.  The artistic  part  of  the event  included
small  performances  reflecting  World  War  II  by  schoolchildren,  demonstration  of  a  group of  "Taekwondo"
sports  teens  in  the  school,  especially  handicrafts  by  students  of  the  military  department  .  The
demonstration of the exhibition was organized by all participants of the event.
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